
Hill View Primary School 
 

Year 4 ‘Play in a Day’ visit                                                                         19th September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you of an upcoming Year 4 visit, which will take place as part of our ‘Toot and 
Come in’ topic about Ancient Egypt. The visit, from Tree House Theatre, will immerse the children in the life 
of an ancient Egyptian, and will take place across a single day in school. The date for the visit to the school 
will be Thursday 24th October 2024. Pupils are invited to dress up for the occasion, should they wish to, 
and enter into the full experience of Ancient Egyptian life. However, costume will be provided as part of 
the activities.  
 
Prior to this, we wanted to extend our invitation to you to come and join our ‘Living Museum’ on Tuesday 
22nd October 2024, at 2:40 PM. This is a great opportunity to see, and celebrate, the children’s learning 
from throughout this project. 
 
Further information about the visit will be provided closer to the time. The cost of the activity will be £5 
per child. Payments for this can be made by using WisePay which you can access using the link on the front 
page of the school website: www.hillviewprimary.co.uk. Once you have accessed the link, please select 
‘Trips and Visits’, in the toolbar, on the left-hand side. Alternatively, payments can be made with the exact 
cash at the school office. 
 
If you have any difficulties submitting payment, please discuss this with the office, who will be more than 
happy to support you.  
 
To secure your child’s place, please pay the deposit on WisePay, by Friday 11th October 2024.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 Team 

 
 

http://www.hillviewprimary.co.uk/

